
 

Town of Shelburne 
51 Bridge Street 

Shelburne, MA 01370 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
Community Preservation Committee 

 

The Shelburne Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold a public hearing, on March 
11, 2025 at 6:30 PM, at the Shelburne Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, Massachusetts.  
The CPC will provide information about the Community Preservation Act grant applications 
which the Committee received during this funding cycle and the preliminary decisions the 
Committee has made regarding the grants it will propose at the Annual Town Meeting in May. 
Send inquiries regarding this public hearing to CommunityPresrvation@townofshelburnema.gov. 

 

Greenfield Recorder: Please publish the following legal notice on Tuesday, February 18, 2025 
and February 25, 2025. 

 


